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Math Boot Camp Prepares Students for Success! 
 

On August 2 – 4, incoming LTC students participated in our Math Boot Camp at our Hall campus 
to brush up on the math skills they will need to be successful in their courses when the Fall 
semester begins. This face-to-face, introductory class provided a review of basic algebraic 

operations, hands-on 
math practice, study skills, 
and information about 
how to find extra help in 
the Student Success 
Center. Math Boot Camp 
is designed for students 
who have registered for 
Math 0911B to help 
prepare them for their 
upcoming math studies. 
Participating students had 
the opportunity to learn 
new math skills and/or 
practice math skills that 
may have become a bit 

rusty.  Boot Camp also allowed the students to practice working with online material in the same 
format they will use in their regular math class so they will be ready to hit the ground running 
when classes start!  Students who completed the nine-hour course received a certificate of 
completion from LTC and a $10 gift certificate for the LTC book store provided by the SGA (Student 
Government Association). Shout-out to our SGA for also supplying snacks for the class! Lanier Tech 
President, Mr. Tim McDonald shared a video message of encouragement and support for our Boot 
Camp students that can be viewed by clicking the link. Congratulations to all of our Math Boot 
Camp students! 

Donna Brinson, VP of Academic Affairs and QEP Director,  
Susan Baker with the Math Boot Camp participants. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JhhXvM655Zk


Need help with your classes? Visit the Student Success Center! 
 

Face-to-Face at Barrow, Dawson, Forsyth, and Hall! 
Online also! 

Make an appointment in advance or walk in for help! 
 

Anatomy & 
Physiology 

Math Physics & 
Chemistry 

Writing 
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For more information, contact: Susan Baker, QEP Director 

sbaker2@laniertech.edu or www.laniertech.edu/quality-enhancement-plan-qep/ 

Lanier Technical College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, gender, age or disability.  The following person(s) has 
been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies:  For nondiscrimination information, please contact Nancy 

Beaver, Title IX Coordinator, Lanier Technical College, 2535 Lanier Tech Drive, Gainesville, GA 30507, 770-533-7001. 

Are you enrolled in the Student Success 
Center?  If not, enroll today. 

https://tutoring.laniertech.edu 

You can also find this link on the LTC 
website under My LTC -Student and then 

Tutoring **Now Online**. 
 

Enroll Today! 
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